
statement on Suddenlink website

https://www.suddenlink.com/onvourside

Cox Media Group has removed their stations from Suddenlink TV lineups in six markets because we

wouldn't pay an exorbitant increase in programming fees, which affects your cable bill. We want to

continue carrying Cox Media Group's networks but at a fair rate, and are disappointed that they would

choose to pull their stations at this time, particularly in the midst of a pandemic when access to

affordable local news is more important than ever.

Cox Media Group Broadcasting has pulled the following stations from Suddenlink TV lineups:

KLAX-ABC (Alexandria, LA)

KOKI-FOX (Tulsa, OK)

KIEM-NBC (Eureka, CA)

KVIQ-CBS (Eureka, CA)

WNBD-NBC (Greenwood, MS)

WABG-ABC (Greenwood, MS)

WXVT-CBS (Greenwood, MS)

WABG-FOX (Greenwood, MS)

WHBQ-FOX (Memphis, TN)

KAYU-FOX (Spokane, WA)

In the meantime, you can continue to watch local news and other programming on the other broadcast

stations available on your lineup. To view local lineups, click here .

Thank you for your patience as we work hard to come to a fair agreement and get the stations back on

the air.


